Please consider volunteering at the Scholastic Book Fair during
the Celebration of Learning at
Mclintyre Elementary on February 7, 2019.

We are in need of many volunteers to make this event a success!
Volunteer tasks may include organizing books in the cases and
on the tables, helping with overall traffic flow of parents and
students, using the cash registers, and helping with check-out
procedures.

Please consider volunteering a half hour of your time for this
event!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aacab28abfc1-scholastic
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